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           November 24, 2016 
Dear NEHTI Members, 
 
On behalf of the New England Hindu Temple, we wish you all a very happy Thanksgiving. 
 
The current year has been an eventful and exciting year for the Temple. As many of you would have noticed, our long awaited 
Temple expansion project is within an arm’s length of completion, our Fund Raising efforts are in full swing, our new Board has 
been fully engaged in initiating meaningful reforms, and our temple continues to grow as an inclusive organization and active in 
its outreach. Most importantly, the basic mission of the Temple, to serve as a place for devotees to seek solace in the 
performance of our traditional Vedic rituals the worship of our Gods continues to be strengthened. 
 
The Board of the Temple, would like to invite the Members to participate in an Extraordinary General Meeting (under Article 
5.3.5 (2) of our By Laws), to provide an update of the progress made by the temple in all fronts, and seek guidance and feedback 
from the membership. 
 
The EGM is scheduled for between 2 pm and 4.30 pm on Saturday December 10, 2016 at the Doubletree Hotel, 5400 Computer 
Drive Westboro, MA. All members in good standing with current membership are eligible to attend. 
 
Those members so interested, may also arrive early to participate and witness the drawing of the Grand Raffle for BMW car, 
organized in aid of the Temple Expansion Fund, to be held prior to the EGM at the same location. 
 
Snacks and beverages will be served. 
 
Kindly RSVP your attendance to Secretary@srilakshmi.org, so that necessary arrangements for your participation are made. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the EGM. May the blessings of Sri Lakshmi be always upon us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Secretary, NEHTI 
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